

NORTH SAGAMORE WATER DISTRICT 14 SQUANTO ROAD, P.O. BOX 133 SAGAMORE BEACH, MA 02562

www.northsagamorewaterdistrict.com

September 14, 2021

Mr. James Beyer, Chair Zoning Board of Appeals Bourne Town Hall 24 Perry Ave., Room 203 Buzzards Bay, MA 02532 TOWN CLERK BOURNE

RECEIVED

RE: Cape View Way 40B, Application for Comprehensive Permit (#2021-CP06)

Dear Mr. Beyer,

I am writing you today in regards to the proposed Cape View Way 40B housing development located off of Meetinghouse Lane in Sagamore Beach.

At this time, the North Sagamore Water District (NSWD) Board of Water Commissioners has not voted to approve the water connection for this project. The requirements for this project to utilize the NSWD water system, set forth in the letter dated April 14, 2021 to the Zoning Board of Appeals, remain in place.

Following the Board of Water Commissioner's completion of the application review process, we will notify the Zoning Board of Appeals of the availability of water for this project. If you have additional questions you may contact me by telephone at (508) 888-1085 ext.102 or email at matt-nswd@comcast.net.

Sincerely,

Matthew Sawicki Superintendent

CC:

Mark Melchionda, Chair, North Sagamore Water District Board of Water Commissioners